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| hope you have enjoyed all the transition activities this year and we look forward to
seeing you on Tuesday 5th September at 8.45am for assembly in the canteen for
your first day with us. No PE kit is required.

As we look forward to the summer holidays, we hope that you have all been able to
end your time at primary school well and have been able to celebrate the end of this
stage of your school life. If you have missed any of the information in these
newsletters over the past weeks, you can find the information on our year 6 transition
pages on the school website:
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/parents/the-admissions-
process/transition-from-primary-school/

A reminder of our frequently asked questions :
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/PDF-Moving-up-to-
Angmering-lssue-10-1.pdf

Don't forget to bring your padlock with you as we will be allocating lockers :
https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/PDF-Moving-up-to-
Angmering-lssue-5-1.pdf

We will be emailing home a reminder of your tutors name on Monday 4th September
so don't worry if you have forgotten.
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A reminder that we limit vehicle access to the school site. Parents/Carers whose
children have EHCPs and attend the Lavinia Norfolk Centre are allowed to drop off
and pick up on site and will be issued with a permit to do so (which we ask is
displayed on the dashboard for easy identification). Parents/carers whose
children have temporary mobility issues (such as using crutches following an
operation/accident) can be issued with a temporary permit to ensure they can
access the site also. All other vehicles will need to remain outside the school site
between the hours of 8:00 and 9:00 a.m. and then again between 15:00 and 15:45
p.m. If you are coming to the school between the hours of 9:00 and 15:00 you will
be able to access the turning circle and visitor parking as normal. We would like
to remind you that there is a designated turning circle just outside the Bramley
Green gate where you are welcome to drop your children. They can then walk
directly through the Bramley Green entrance into school.

If you have any questions or queries over the summer holidays please email Miss
Pegden on: npegden@theangmeringschool.co.uk

This inbox will be checked periodically each week during the holidays and
responded to accordingly.

Have a great summer!
Miss Pegden
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